
Gary Corrington replied,17 hours ago 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

cc: joshl@stgpresents.org 

 

Hi Tabatha, 

  

It appears that CAWA is unable to correct their PAC registration for 2019 and several non-profit 

organizations including STG are therefore triggered as an incidental committee.   Needless to 

say, we are not happy about this.  However, STG will comply with the law and properly register 

with the PDC as an incidental committee. 

  

I will let you know if we have any questions.  Please expect to see our submitted forms within 

the next 10 days. 

  

Thank you for your patience as we were sorting this out. 

  

Regards, 

 

Gary 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13003493871

